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PARTITIONS:
SCIENCE & SAFETY

Each learning pod has individual,
sturdy partitions to mitigate the spread
of aerosolized droplets that facilitate
the spread of germs. Students will have
an assigned learning pod and station; it
will be sanitized daily. This is just one
way that JLIA is helping to flatten the
curve. Students will eat their meals in
their learning stations to limit close
contact with others while they are
maskless. We are committed to
keeping our students, faculty, and staff
safe! 

APS has a robust plan to allow our
faculty, staff, and students return to
our buildings safely. Click the
RETURN+LEARN link above to learn
more about the District's vision to
phase in students back to the
building. At JLIA, we anticipate that
our 6th-8th graders who chose the
face-to-face (F2F) option will return
to our campus on Tuesday, February
16th. If you have not elected to return
to F2F learning, it is too late, and your
student(s) must remain virtual. We
will have a townhall for all
parents/guardians of F2F students.
Stay tuned for more information. 

We are fortunate to have a
consummate maintenance  team
that is lead by our Building
Engineer, Mr. Harvey. He and
his team have ensured that our
bathrooms are fully functional,
and stocked with anti-bacterial
hand soap. In addition, they
have installed two automated
water stations that deliver cold,
filtered water. Students are
permitted to bring empty, clear
water bottles, and then safely fill
them at our water stations. We
are reducing waste, as we ensure
safety ensues in all areas of our
campus. 

WATER STATIONSRETURN + LEARN
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#RENEWED, MASKED UP, & 
READY TO LEARN

Remember--students will be required to wear a mask at all times (except while
eating/drinking). This is an APS mandate, and we will enforce it to ensure everyone's
safety. We are looking forward to welcoming our Royal Lions back to our campus! We
have missed you! Let's all come back #ReNEWed, Masked Up, and  Ready to Learn with
Perseverance, Respect, Integrity, Disciplined, Excellence--that spells P.R.I.D.E. 
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FOLLOW OUR TWITTER

@JLEWISINVICTUS

https://www.atlantapublicschools.us/Page/64742

